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01 April 2022    

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we approach our final term of the academic year, I wanted to write with a few updates. 
 
Lockers 
Pupils will be encouraged to use their lockers again from the start of the summer term. Please 
ensure that your child has their locker key or code and if this is not the case, please inform the 
front office by email or telephone. 
 
Changing rooms 
Pupils will be permitted to use the changing rooms from the beginning of the summer term to 
store their belongings during P.E. lessons. On days where P.E. is timetabled, pupils should 
continue to come to school wearing their P.E. kit and so will not need to change before/after P.E. 
lessons. This arrangement will be kept under review. 
 
Assemblies 
We will be returning to assembling in the MegaHall at least twice per week as a whole school 
community for our Collective Worship. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a restful Easter break and we 
look forward to seeing our pupils on Tuesday 19 April 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Z J Linington 
Headteacher 
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